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For, while the storm of battle rages, one man is following a path that will awaken
a terrible power in him -- and his legacy will be written in blood. "A gripping
story that builds to a grim climax. No one who enjoys heroic fantasy should miss
this." -- The Times (London) "An epic tale of revenge, betrayal and greed. . .an
intriguing and imaginative story." -- Dreamwatch
A Queen of Gilded Horns Amanda Joy 2021-03-16 In this sequel to A River of Royal
Blood, Eva and Isa must find a way to work together if they want to save their
queendom in the thrilling conclusion to this royal fantasy duology. Now on the
run, Eva is desperate for answers about her transformation and her true heritage.
Along with Aketo, a small contingent of guards, and the sister she could not kill,
Eva flees Ternain in hopes of finding friends and allies to the north--not to
mention Baccha--to help her decide what to do next. Princess Isa is a difficult,
unremorseful captive, and Eva knows better than to trust her sister, but she wants
to. Despite their history, Eva is convinced that to survive the growing unrest in
the queendom, she and her sister must make peace. Since the Entwining ceremony,
Eva's and Isa's lives have been bonded, and each can only die by the other's hand.
This perhaps provides an opening for a truce and a more hopeful future for both
the sisters and the queendom, if only Isa would see reason and give up the battle
for the throne. With the two princesses on the run, the Queendom of Myre is on the
brink of a revolution. And without Baccha to guide and train her magick, Eva must
find a way not only to survive her own metamorphosis, but to unite all the people
of Myre, including her sister, by finally taking the Ivory Throne.
Beast Billionaire #1 (Bad Boy Alpha Billionaire Werewolf Shifter Romance) Mac
Flynn 2016-12-06
Adorkable Cookie O’Gorman 2019-12-03 “Captivating, fun, and totally swoon-worthy!
This is the kind of story my reader heart craves.” —Rachel Harris, New York Times
bestselling author of Eyes on Me Available in print for the first time, and with
exclusive bonus content only found in the print version! Fall in love with Sally
and Becks all over again. Adorkable (ah-dor-kuh-bul): Descriptive term meaning to
be equal parts dorky and adorable. For reference, see Sally Spitz. Seventeen-yearold Sally Spitz is done with dating. Or at least, she's done with the horrible
blind dates/hookups/sneak attacks her matchmaking bestie, Hooker, sets her up on.
There's only so much one geek girl and Gryffindor supporter can take. Her
solution: She needs a fake boyfriend. And fast. Enter Becks, soccer phenom, allaround hottie, and Sally's best friend practically since birth. When Sally asks
Becks to be her F.B.F. (fake boyfriend), Becks is only too happy to be used. He'd
do anything for Sal—even if that means giving her PDA lessons in his bedroom,
saying she's "more than pretty," and expertly kissing her at parties. The problem:
Sally's been in love with Becks all her life—and he's completely clueless. This

The Song Rising Samantha Shannon 2017-03-07 The magnificent new book in the New
York Times-bestselling series: a fantastic tale of rebellion and courage against
enormous odds. Following a bloody battle against foes on every side, Paige Mahoney
has risen to the dangerous position of Underqueen, ruling over London's criminal
population. But, having turned her back on Jaxon Hall and with vengeful enemies
still at large, the task of stabilizing the fractured underworld has never seemed
so challenging. Little does Paige know that her reign may be cut short by the
introduction of Senshield, a deadly technology that spells doom for the
clairvoyant community and the world as they know it . . .
The Edge of Everything Jeff Giles 2017-02-09 Every day, Zoe struggles to keep
going. The cruel winter took her father's life and left her angry and broken
hearted. As she carries her little brother through a snowstorm that could kill him
in minutes, her only thought is finding shelter. The cabin beyond the woods is far
from the place of safety she hoped it would be, but it is there that she meets a
man whose muscular body, marked with strange and primitive tattoos, hints at an
extraordinary story. He has the power to light up the lake, and with it, Zoe's
world. Zoe calls the stranger X. He is a bounty hunter, tormented by the evils of
his victims, which course through his veins. X has never known anything but hate,
until he meets Zoe. She shows him what a heart is really for and, if they can find
a way to be together, just maybe, his pain can help Zoe forget her own. This highstakes, heart-pounding romance will leave readers breathless for this break-out
new series and its sequel.
Dovetails in Tall Grass Samantha Specks 2021-08-24 As war overtakes the frontier,
Emma’s family farmstead is attacked by Dakota-Sioux warriors; on that same
prairie, Oenikika desperately tries to hold on to her calling as a healer and
follow the orders of her father, Chief Little Crow. When the war is over and
revenge-fueled war trials begin, each young woman is faced with an impossible
choice. In a swiftly changing world, both Emma and Oenikika must look deep within
and fight for the truth of their convictions—even as horror and injustice unfolds
all around them. Inspired by the true story of the thirty-eight Dakota-Sioux men
hanged in Minnesota in 1862—the largest mass execution in US history—Dovetails in
Tall Grass is a powerful tale of two young women connected by the fate of one man.
Winterbirth Brian Ruckley 2008-12-15 An uneasy truce exists between the thanes of
the True Bloods. Now, as another winter approaches, the armies of the Black Road
march south, from their exile beyond the Vale of Stones. For some, war will bring
a swift and violent death. Others will not hear the clash of swords or see the
corpses strewn over the fields. They instead will see an opportunity to advance
their own ambitions. But all, soon, will fall under the shadow that is descending.
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book features two best friends, one special-edition Yoda Snuggie, countless
beneath-the-ear kisses, and begs the question: Who wants a real boyfriend when
faking it is so much more fun?
The Priory of the Orange Tree Samantha Shannon 2019-02-26 THE SUNDAY TIMES AND NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER 'The new Game of Thrones' Stylist 'Puts Samantha Shannon in
the same league as Robin Hobb and George R.R. Martin. Shannon is a master of
dragons' Starburst 'Epic fantasy with added dragons. A blockbuster' Guardian, Best
Science Fiction and Fantasy An enthralling, epic fantasy about a world on the
brink of war with dragons - and the women who must lead the fight to save it. A
world divided. A queendom without an heir. An ancient enemy awakens. The House of
Berethnet has ruled Inys for a thousand years. Still unwed, Queen Sabran the Ninth
must conceive a daughter to protect her realm from destruction – but assassins are
getting closer to her door. Ead Duryan is an outsider at court. Though she has
risen to the position of lady-in-waiting, she is loyal to a hidden society of
mages. Ead keeps a watchful eye on Sabran, secretly protecting her with forbidden
magic. Across the dark sea, Tané has trained to be a dragonrider since she was a
child, but is forced to make a choice that could see her life unravel. Meanwhile,
the divided East and West refuse to parley, and forces of chaos are rising from
their sleep.
Delicates Brenna Thummler 2021-03-16 Following the events of the bestselling
graphic novel, Sheets, Delicates brings Brenna Thummler’s beloved characters,
artwork, and charm back to life. Marjorie Glatt’s life hasn’t been the same ever
since she discovered a group of ghosts hiding in her family’s laundromat. Wendell,
who died young and now must wander Earth as a ghost with nothing more than a sheet
for a body, soon became one of Marjorie’s only friends. But when Marjorie finally
gets accepted by the popular kids at school, she begins to worry that if anyone
learns about her secret ghost friends, she’ll be labeled as a freak who sees dead
people. With Marjorie’s insistence on keeping Wendell’s ghost identity a secret
from her new friends, Wendell begins to feel even more invisible than he already
is. Eliza Duncan feels invisible too. She’s an avid photographer, and her zealous
interest in finding and photographing ghosts gets her labeled as “different” by
all the other kids in school. Constantly feeling on the outside, Eliza begins to
feel like a ghost herself. Marjorie must soon come to terms with the price she
pays to be accepted by the popular kids. Is it worth losing her friend, Wendell?
Is she partially to blame for the bullying Eliza endures? Delicates tells a
powerful story about what it means to fit in, and those left on the outside. It
shows what it’s like to feel invisible, and the importance of feeling seen. Above
all, it is a story of asking for help when all seems dark, and bringing help and
light to those who need it most.
Windwitch Susan Dennard 2017-01-12 The second fantasy novel in the Witchlands
series, Windwitch is the action-packed sequel to Truthwitch, and is perfect for
fans of Victoria Aveyard and Robin Hobb. Sometimes our enemies become our only
allies . . . The Windwitch Prince Merik is presumed dead after a lethal explosion.
However, he’s scarred but alive, and determined to expose his sister’s treachery.
Yet on reaching the royal capital, he’s shocked to find refugees fleeing conflict.
Merik haunts the streets, fighting for the weak – sparking rumours of the Fury, a
disfigured demigod who dispenses justice. While searching for Safi, Iseult is
cornered by the Bloodwitch Aeduan. She proposes a deal: she’ll return what was
stolen from him if he locates the Truthwitch. Yet unknown to Iseult, there’s a
bounty on her head – and Aeduan intends to claim it. Meanwhile, Safi and the
Marstoki Empress survive a shipwreck, then find themselves among brigands. And
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their captors plan to unleash war upon the Witchlands . . . Praise for the series:
'This book will delight you' – Robin Hobb, author of The Farseer Trilogy 'Susan
Dennard has worldbuilding after my own heart. It’s so good it’s intimidating' –
Victoria Aveyard, author of the Red Queen series
The Growing Season Helen Sedgwick 2017-09-07 What if anyone could have a baby? A
boldly original and unforgettable novel from a rising star. Now we have equality.
Now we’ve outgrown our biology. With FullLife’s baby pouch, women are liberated
and men can share the joy of childbearing. Holly’s whole family knows the
benefits, but Eva doesn’t believe society has changed for the better and Piotr has
uncovered a secret behind FullLife’s glossy facade. What separates them may just
bring them together, as they search for the truth about FullLife and each face a
truth of their own. 'A compelling what-if about the female body, technology and
power' Guardian
Take Back the Skies Lucy Saxon 2014-06-05 Catherine Hunter is the daughter of a
senior government official on the island of Anglya. She's one of the privileged –
she has luxurious clothes, plenty to eat, and is protected from the Collections
which have ravaged families throughout the land. But Catherine longs to escape the
confines of her life, before her dad can marry her off to a government brat and
trap her forever. So Catherine becomes Cat, pretends to be a kid escaping the
Collections, and stows away on the skyship Stormdancer. As they leave Anglya
behind and brave the storms that fill the skies around the islands of Tellus,
Cat's world becomes more turbulent than she could ever have imagined, and
dangerous secrets unravel her old life once and for all . . .
Babylon Steel Gaie Sebold 2012-01-01 "Babylon Steel, ex-sword-for-hire, ex-other
things, runs the best brothel in Scalentine; city of many portals, two moons, and
a wide variety of races, were-creatures, and religions, not to mention the
occasional insane warlock. She's not having a good week. The Vessels of Purity are
protesting against brothels, women in the trade are being attacked, it's tax time,
and there's not enough money to pay the bill. So when the mysterious Darask Fain
offers her a job finding a missing girl, Babylon decides to take it. But the
missing girl is not what she seems, and neither is Darask Fain. In the meantime
twomoon is approaching, and more than just a few night's takings are at risk when
Babylon's hidden past reaches out to grab her by the throat."--Amazon.com.
The Priory of the Orange Tree Samantha Shannon 2020-02-18 The New York Times
bestselling "epic feminist fantasy perfect for fans of Game of Thrones" (Bustle).
NAMED A BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR BY: AMAZON (Top 100 Editors Picks and Science
Fiction and Fantasy) * CHICAGO PUBLIC LIBRARY * BOOKPAGE * AUTOSTRADDLE A world
divided. A queendom without an heir. An ancient enemy awakens. The House of
Berethnet has ruled Inys for a thousand years. Still unwed, Queen Sabran the Ninth
must conceive a daughter to protect her realm from destruction--but assassins are
getting closer to her door. Ead Duryan is an outsider at court. Though she has
risen to the position of lady-in-waiting, she is loyal to a hidden society of
mages. Ead keeps a watchful eye on Sabran, secretly protecting her with forbidden
magic. Across the dark sea, Tané has trained all her life to be a dragonrider, but
is forced to make a choice that could see her life unravel. Meanwhile, the divided
East and West refuse to parley, and forces of chaos are rising from their sleep.
The Collarbound Rebecca Zahabi 2022-05-12 'A fast-paced, riveting read, with
writing that leaps off the page and one of the most compelling magic systems I've
encountered in years, this is a must for fantasy fans!' Natasha Ngan, Girls of
Paper and Fire A MAN MARKED BY MAGIC. A WOMAN MARKED BY HER PAST. On the other
side of the Shadowpass, rebellion is brewing and refugees have begun to trickle
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into the city at the edge of the world. Looming high on the cliff is The Nest, a
fortress full of mages who offer protection, but also embody everything the
rebellion is fighting against: a strict hierarchy based on magic abilities. When
Isha arrives as a refugee, she attempts to fit in amongst the other mages, but her
Kher tattoo brands her as an outcast. She can't remember her past or why she has
the tattoo. All she knows is that she survived. She doesn't intend to give up now.
Tatters, who wears the golden collar of a slave, knows that this rebellion is
different from past skirmishes. He was once one of the rebels, and technically,
they still own him. He plans to stay in the shadows, until Isha appears in his
tavern. He's never seen a human with a tattoo, and the markings look eerily
familiar . . . As the rebellion carves a path of destruction towards the city, an
unlikely friendship forms between a man trying to escape his past and a woman
trying to uncover hers, until their secrets threaten to tear them apart. The
Collarbound hooks from the opening page and will appeal to fans of magical, brinkof-war settings, like that of The Poppy War and The City of Brass. 'Zahabi deftly
creates a fully-realized and richly described world, providing a quiet yet
striking exploration of the way inequality and injustice often serve as the
bedrock of systems of power' M. J. Kuhn, author of Among Thieves 'Oh, my heart!
What an imaginative plot! What fantastic writing! What awesome characters! And
what an incredible world!' NetGalley Reviewer 'Beautifully wrought dark fantasy'
NetGalley Reviewer
The Dawn Chorus Samantha Shannon 2020-07-09 An ebook exclusive which bridges the
story between the previous and forthcoming instalments of Samantha Shannon's
international phenomenon series The Bone Season Paige Mahoney and Arcturus
Mesarthim have arrived in the Scion Citadel of Paris. Exhausted by her efforts
against Scion, Paige has no choice but to remain in hiding, away from the
revolution she started, so she can heal and come to terms with her mental and
physical scars. In the confines of a safe house, Arcturus and Paige begin to
reconnect after following separate paths for weeks. As they wait for contact from
the mysterious Domino Programme – an espionage network operating in Scion – they
remember their complicated past, and what brought them together.
Winterkeep Kristin Cashore 2021-01-21 A new land has been discovered to the east.
Winterkeep is a land of miracles, a democratic republic run by people who like
each other, where people speak to telepathic sea creatures, adopt telepathic foxes
as pets, and fly across the sky in ships attached to balloons. But when
Bitterblue's envoys to Winterkeep drown under suspicious circumstances, she and
Giddon and her half-sister, Hava, set off to discover the truth--putting both
Bitterblue's life and Giddon's heart to the test when Bitterblue is kidnapped.
Giddon believes she has drowned, leaving him and Hava to solve the mystery of
what's wrong in Winterkeep. Lovisa Cavenda is the teenage daughter of a powerful
Scholar and Industrialist (the opposing governing parties) with a fire inside her
that is always hungry, always just nearly about to make something happen. She is
the key to everything, but only if she can figure out what's going on before
anyone else, and only if she's willing to transcend the person she's been all her
life.
Exogene T. C. McCarthy 2012-03-01 Catherine is a soldier. Fast, strong, lethal,
she is the ultimate in military technology. Bred by scientists, indoctrinated by
the government, she and her sisters will win this war, no matter the cost. And the
costs are high. The life span of these genetic soldiers is short, and they become
unstable as they age. Then on their eighteenth birthday, when their duty is
fulfilled, they are discharged - lined up and shot. But the truth is, Catherine
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and her sisters may not be strictly human, but they aren't animals either.
Catherine may have only known death, but she dreams of life - and is prepared to
pay any price to get it.
The Forever Sea Joshua Johnson 2021-01-26 'Loved THE FOREVER SEA. Loved it. Sheer
joy' Joanne M Harris, author of Chocolat and The Gospel of Loki Sing. A story of
hope and adventure, of loss and sacrifice, of the blue-sky surface world far
above, where ships sail upon the endless grasses, a story of the Forever Sea, a
story of you and I... Every story has its beginning and this one starts when a
young sailor, Kindred Greyreach, hearthfire keeper and sailor aboard The Errant,
receives some devastating news. Her grandmother—The Marchess, legendary captain
and hearthfire keeper—has stepped from her vessel and disappeared into the Forever
Sea. But the note she leaves Kindred suggests this was not an act of suicide.
Something waits in the depths, and the Marchess has set out to find it. To follow
in her grandmother's footsteps, Kindred will embroil herself in conflicts bigger
than she could imagine: a water war; a mythic pirate city where monsters lurk;
battles against beasts of the deep, driven to the brink of madness; and the
elusive promise of a world below the grasses. Of all this, and much more, sing,
memory. THE FOREVER SEA is a story about the beauty and threat of nature and the
relationship between finite natural resources and infinite greed. It’s about
leaving behind everything that is familiar and plunging into the terrifying
unknown. I can rarely remember being this excited for a debut novel" Mary
Robinette Kowal, Hugo- and Nebula Award winning author "Calls to mind Ursula K. Le
Guin’s Earthsea series" Publishers Weekly
The Bone Season - Die Träumerin Samantha Shannon 2013-10-01 Sie ist stark, sie ist
schnell, und sie kann etwas, was sonst niemand kann: die Gedanken anderer lesen.
In einer Welt, in der Freiheit verachtet und Träume verboten sind, wächst die
junge Paige zu einer Kämpferin heran. Doch dann wird sie erwischt und in eine
geheime Stadt verschleppt, in der ein fremdes Volk herrscht, die Rephaim. Und wo
sie Warden trifft, den jungen Rephait mit den goldenen Augen. Er ist das schönste
und unheimlichste Wesen, das sie je gesehen hat. Seine Gedanken sind ihr ein
Rätsel. Und ausgerechnet ihm soll Paige von nun an als Sklavin dienen...
The Mask Falling Samantha Shannon 2021-01-26 "From the New York Times bestselling
author of The Bone Season and The Priory of the Orange Tree, the stunning fourth
novel set in the world of Scion. Dreamwalker Paige Mahoney has eluded death again.
Snatched from the jaws of captivity and consigned to a safe house in the Scion
Citadel of Paris, she finds herself caught between those factions that seek
Scion's downfall and those who would kill to protect the Rephaim's puppet empire.
The mysterious Domino Program has plans for Paige, but she has ambitions of her
own in this new citadel. With Arcturus Mesarthim--her former enemy--at her side,
she embarks on an adventure that will lead her from the catacombs of Paris to the
glittering hallways of Versailles. Her risks promise high reward: the Parisian
underworld could yield the means to escalate her rebellion to outright war. As
Scion widens its bounds and the free world trembles in its shadow, Paige must
fight her own memories after her ordeal at the hands of Scion. Meanwhile, she
strives to understand her bond with Arcturus, which grows stronger by the day. But
there are those who know the revolution began with them--and could end with them .
. . The Mask Falling is a gripping, fantastical new addition to this "intoxicating
urban-fantasy series" (NPR.org) that will leave readers begging for more"-The Light at the Bottom of the World London Shah 2019-10-04 A thrilling futuristic
Sci-Fi mystery perfect for fans of Illuminae and These Broken Stars. In the last
days of the twenty-first century, sea creatures swim through the ruins of London.
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Trapped in the abyss, humankind wavers between hope and fear of what lurks in the
depths around them, and hope that they might one day find their way back to the
surface. When sixteen-year-old submersible racer Leyla McQueen is chosen to
participate in the city's prestigious annual marathon, she sees an opportunity to
save her father, who has been arrested on false charges. The Prime Minister
promises the champion whatever their heart desires. But the race takes an
unexpected turn, forcing Leyla to make an impossible choice. Now she must brave
unfathomable waters and defy a corrupt government determined to keep its secrets,
all the while dealing with a guarded, hotheaded companion she never asked for in
the first place. If Leyla fails to discover the truths at the heart of her world,
or falls prey to her own fears, she risks capture or worse. And her father will be
lost to her forever...
The Bone Season Series Bundle Samantha Shannon 2020-02-20 Enter the
“intoxicating... dystopian universe” (NPR.org) of Scion in the first three books
in Samantha Shannon's New York Times bestselling Bone Season series. London, 2059.
In the Republic of Scion, clairvoyance is illegal, but a criminal underworld
thrives in its shadows. Unique among clairvoyants, Paige Mahoney is a dreamwalker,
capable of possessing other people – and under Scion law, she commits treason
simply by breathing. Elsewhere, however, there is a seat of power even greater
than Scion. And they have a different design for Paige and her uncommon abilities
. . . In these sweeping, extraordinary books, Paige will rise to become the leader
of a revolution like no other, determined to bring justice to a world that will
stop at nothing to destroy her.
Fixing Delilah Sarah Ockler 2010 "We all long for what could have been." Things in
Delilah Hannaford's life have a tendency to fall apart. She used to be a good
student, but she can't seem to keep it together anymore. Her "boyfriend" isn't
much of a boyfriend. And her mother refuses to discuss the fight that divided
their family eight years ago. Falling apart, it seems, is a Hannaford tradition.
Over a summer of new friendships, unexpected romance, and moments that test the
complex bonds between mothers and daughters, Delilah must face her family's
painful past. Can even her most shattered relationships be pieced back together
again?
Shade’s Children Garth Nix 2008-09-04 On your 14th birthday, you’re dead meat...
Chilling SF adventure from international bestselling author Garth Nix.
The Mime Order Samantha Shannon 2017
The Bone Season Samantha Shannon 2017-02-09 For the past two hundred years the
Scion government has led an oppressive campaign against unnaturalness in London.
Clairvoyance in all its forms has been decreed a criminal offence, and those who
practise it viciously punished. Forced underground, a clairvoyant underworld has
developed, combating persecution and evading capture. Paige Mahoney, a powerful
dreamwalker operating in the Seven Dials district of London, lives a double life,
using her unnaturalness illegally while hiding her gift from her father, who works
high up in the Scion regime The Plague Stones James Brogden 2019-06-04 A family’s fresh start in a quaint
British village turns into a waking, ghost-ridden nightmare in this chilling work
of folk horror about tradition, evil, and the Great Plague Fleeing from a
traumatic break-in, Londoners Paul and Tricia Feenan sell up to escape to the
isolated Holiwell village where Tricia has inherited a property. Scattered
throughout the settlement are centuries-old stones used during the Great Plague as
boundary markers. No plague-sufferer was permitted to pass them and enter the
village. The plague diminished, and the village survived unscathed . . . Since
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then, the village trustees have insisted on an annual ancient ceremony to renew
the village boundaries. But then a misguided act by the Feenans’ son sends the
village into a frenzy, reminding everyone that there’s a reason traditions have
been stuck to so rigidly—and that all acts of betrayal, even those committed
centuries ago, have dire consequences.
Fantasy Freaks and Gaming Geeks Ethan Gilsdorf 2010-09-01 An amazing journey
through the thriving worlds of fantasy and gaming What could one man find if he
embarked on a journey through fantasy world after fantasy world? In an enthralling
blend of travelogue, pop culture analysis, and memoir, forty-year-old former D&D
addict Ethan Gilsdorf crisscrosses America, the world, and other worlds—from
Boston to New Zealand, and Planet Earth to the realm of Aggramar. “For anyone who
has ever spent time within imaginary realms, the book will speak volumes. For
those who have not, it will educate and enlighten.” —Wired.com “Gandalf's got
nothing on Ethan Gilsdorf, except for maybe the monster white beard. In his new
book, Fantasy Freaks and Gaming Geeks, Gilsdorf . . . offers an epic quest for
reality within a realm of magic.” —Boston Globe “Imagine this: Lord of the Rings
meets Jack Kerouac's On the Road.” —National Public Radio's “Around and About”
“What does it mean to be a geek? . . . Fantasy Freaks and Gaming Geeks tackles
that question with strength and dexterity. . . . part personal odyssey, part
medieval mid-life crisis, and part wide-ranging survey of all things freaky and
geeky . . . playful . . . funny and poignant. . . . It's a fun ride and it poses a
question that goes to the very heart of fantasy, namely: What does the urge to
become someone else tell us about ourselves?” —Huffington Post
Snow Falling on Cedars David Guterson 2009-08-17 He saw the soft cedars of San
Piedro Island, its high, rolling hills, the low mist that lay in long streamers
against its beaches, the whitecaps riffling its shoreline. The moon had risen
already behind the island – a quarter moon, pale and indefinite, as ethereal and
translucent as the wisps of cloud that travelled the skies. A fisherman is found
dead in the net of his boat off the coast of a North American island. When a local
Japanese-American man is charged with his murder, it becomes clear that what is at
stake is more than one man's guilt. For on San Piedro, memories grow as thickly as
cedar trees – memories of a charmed romance between a white boy and a Japanese
girl. Above all, the island is haunted by what happened to its Japanese residents
during the Second World War, when an entire community was sent into exile while
its neighbours watched.
Markswoman Rati Mehrotra 2018-01-23 An order of magical-knife wielding female
assassins brings both peace and chaos to their post-apocalyptic world in this
bewitching blend of science fiction and epic fantasy—the first entry in a debut
duology that displays the inventiveness of the works of Sarah Beth Durst and Marie
Lu. Kyra is the youngest Markswoman in the Order of Kali, one of a handful of
sisterhoods of highly trained elite warriors. Armed with blades whose metal is
imbued with magic and guided by a strict code of conduct, the Orders are sworn to
keep the peace and protect the people of Asiana. Kyra has pledged to do so—yet she
secretly harbors a fierce desire to avenge her murdered family. When Tamsyn, the
powerful and dangerous Mistress of Mental Arts, assumes control of the Order, Kyra
is forced on the run. She is certain that Tamsyn committed murder in a twisted bid
for power, but she has no proof. Kyra escapes through one of the strange Transport
Hubs that are the remnants of Asiana’s long-lost past and finds herself in the
unforgiving wilderness of a desert that is home to the Order of Khur, the only
Order composed of men. Among them is Rustan, a disillusioned Marksman whose skill
with a blade is unmatched. He understands the desperation of Kyra’s quest to prove
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Tamsyn’s guilt, and as the two grow closer, training daily on the windswept dunes
of Khur, both begin to question their commitment to their Orders. But what they
don’t yet realize is that the line between justice and vengeance is thin . . . as
thin as the blade of a knife.
Jake the Growling Dog Samantha Shannon 2019-05-17 Jake's voice has a different
sound. Other critters won't come around. But he is sweet and only wants to play.
Will others start to see him that way? Follow Jake, a sweet, kind, and
misunderstood dog as he tries to make friends despite his differences. Meet forest
critters of all kinds while getting to know Jake. Jake loves to swim, hike, and
play, but when he realizes he's lonely a true friend comes to his aid. Soon others
find friendship and understanding filling this tale with heart and hope. Looking
for books about Diversity & Friendship? Jake the Growling Dog is a fun-loving tale
about kindness, acceptance, friendship, and diversity. Author and licensed school
counselor, Samantha Shannon, and Illustrator and art educator, Kerrie Joyce,
spotlight Jake, who is different from the other dogs and critters. With a little
help and understanding, the others learn to love Jake despite his differences.
This timely story is packed with tons of fun, while also educating our little ones
about friendship and how to be kind to others. Includes a loving-kindness and
mindfulness activity for families, counselors, and schools Along with Jake's
story, this picture book also includes a loving-kindness activity to promote
character education, mindfulness, and gratitude. The activity is for families,
schools, and counselors to reduce stress and bring families closer together while
encouraging acts of kindness, forgiveness, and gratitude. A Positive Story to
Promote Empathy Jake's story encourages children to be kind, appreciate nature,
find the good in all things with the power of gratitude, and to accept others who
are different from them in a subtle, sweet, and impactful way. Ages and Grades
While many kids ages 6-8 will be able to read this story on their own or with
assistance, parents and grandparents will enjoy reading the story to baby, making
it the perfect baby shower gift. Pre-teens to adults will also appreciate the
illustrations, story, and the kindness activity to do as a family or in schools
and counseling offices.
The Exact Opposite of Okay Laura Steven 2019-06-11
Bad Mommy Tarryn Fisher 2017-01-12 When Fig Coxbury buys a house on West Barrett
Street, it's not because she likes the neighborhood, or even because she likes the
house. It's because everything she desires is next door: The husband, the child,
and the life that belongs to someone else.
Daughter of the Salt King A. S. Thornton 2021-02-02 Large Print
The Wonder Engine T. Kingfisher 2018-03-13 Pull three people out of prison--a
disgraced paladin, a convicted forger, and a heartless assassin. Give them
weapons, carnivorous tattoos, and each other. Point them at the enemy.What could
possibly go wrong?In the sequel to CLOCKWORK BOYS, Slate, Brenner, Caliban and
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Learned Edmund have arrived in Anuket City, the source of the mysterious Clockwork
Boys. But the secrets they're keeping could well destroy them, before the city
even gets the chance...
How to Hang a Witch Adriana Mather 2016 Samantha Mather moves to Salem, with her
stepmother, 300 years after her family hanged witches there. At school she is
ostracized by the witch descendants, as she unravels the lost secrets of the
hangings and her family.
The Bone Season Samantha Shannon 2013-08-20 A dreamer who can start a revolution
For the past two hundred years the Scion government has led an oppressive campaign
against unnaturalness in London. Clairvoyance in all its forms has been decreed a
criminal offence, and those who practise it viciously punished. Forced
underground, a clairvoyant underworld has developed, combating persecution and
evading capture. Paige Mahoney, a powerful dreamwalker operating in the Seven
Dials district of London, leads a double life, using her unnaturalness illegally
while hiding her gift from her father, who works for the Scion regime... This
beautiful new edition includes the prequel novella, The Pale Dreamer
The Valiant Lesley Livingston 2017-02-14 Princess. Captive. Gladiator. Always a
Warrior. Fallon is the daughter of a proud Celtic king and the younger sister of
the legendary fighter Sorcha. When Fallon was just a child, Sorcha was killed by
the armies of Julius Caesar. On the eve of her seventeenth birthday, Fallon is
excited to follow in her sister's footsteps and earn her place in her father's war
band. She never gets the chance. Fallon is captured and sold to an elite training
school for female gladiators—owned by none other than Julius Caesar himself. In a
cruel twist of fate, the man who destroyed Fallon’s family might be her only hope
of survival. Now, Fallon must overcome vicious rivalries, deadly fights in and out
of the arena, and perhaps the most dangerous threat of all: her irresistible
feelings for Cai, a young Roman soldier and her sworn enemy. A richly imagined
fantasy for fans of Sarah J. Maas and Cinda Williams Chima, The Valiant recounts
Fallon’s gripping journey from fierce Celtic princess to legendary gladiator and
darling of the Roman empire.
The Bone Season T1.5 - La Rêveuse Pâle Samantha Shannon 2020-11-19 Le prequel du
tome 1 de The Bone Season - Saison d'Os ! Dans un monde dystopique où les
clairvoyants sont hors-la-loi, une jeune femme aux pouvoirs incroyables va se voir
confier une dangereuse mission afin de prouver sa valeur au sein de la pègre ! Au
cœur de Scion Londres, un dangereux poltergeist en liberté doit être capturé avant
que le chaos n'éclate dans les rues de la capitale. Dans cet univers sombre, la
pègre clairvoyante joue selon ses propres règles, et les gangs rivaux ne
reculeront devant rien pour gagner un trophée aussi magnifique. Paige Mahoney, 16
ans, travaille pour Jaxon Hall, le seigneur-mime des Sept Sceaux. Il sent en elle
un puissant pouvoir qui ne s'est pas encore totalement développé. Il va alors lui
confier une mission périlleuse, la chance pour elle de prouver qu'elle a sa place
au sein de l'organisation criminelle.
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